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Week - w/c 15th 

January 2018 

Promoting Independence 

As we are beginning our second term in school 

we are asking that children try to come into the 

cloakrooms on their own. 

This will promote independence in preparation 

for year 1 and reduce congestion. 

However, if you need to speak to a member of 

staff or your child is still becoming upset you 

may want to continue to accompany them until 

they become settled. 

 
 

PE will now be on a Thursday. 
Please make sure that children bring in 

their PE kits.  

 

Martin Harvey was extremely impressed 

with the children’s handwriting skills and 

we will now be gradually introducing the 

sessions into our daily routine. 

 

We will arrange a training session for 

parents in the near future. 

 

We are also very impressed with the 

improvement we have seen in reading 

sessions. Please continue to practise 

reading with your child at home to 

develop their fluency and confidence. 

Thank You 
 
 

 

Reminders: 

 Just a reminder that children should be bringing water bottles to school. We do 

ask that children only have water in their bottles.  
 

 Please ensure all clothes, including PE kits, are named. The lost property box can be 

found in our entrance. 
 

 Please make sure you tell a member of the FS team if someone else is picking up 

your child – we cannot let another adult pick up your child without your consent. 
 

 If your child turns 5 during this school term then they will not be entitled to free 

school milk. If you would like your child to have school milk then you need to pay via 

parent pay. Staff are available to support and answer any questions. 
 

 If your child is wearing new items of clothing or shoes please can you make 

sure that they are named as we are changing into wellies often. 

 

 
 

 

This term we are learning about: 

Traditional Tales 
 

The first story that we will be learning is: 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
 

This week we will be: 

 Learning some new sounds in phonics. 
 

 Learning about one less using objects, 

number lines and numicon. 
 

 Practising our independent writing 

skills. 
 

 On Tuesday we are learning about 

British Values across school. We will be 

focusing on ‘Rule of Law’. 
 

 


